
Garden Fresh Salsa Fundraiser 
For the FHS Marching Band 

 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Beginning today, May 1st,  the Ferndale High School Marching Band is running a Garden 
Fresh Salsa fundraiser to help students earn money toward their Marching Band fees.  
The fundraiser involves selling salsa, guacamole, and tortilla chips. The accompanying 
order form lists the various items for sale.  Each item is $4.00. If you’ve never tried 
Garden Fresh products, they are excellent and the company is located right here in 
Ferndale. 
 
The student’s profit on each Garden Fresh item is 45% ($1.80). This money will be 
credited to his/her student account. 
 
Fundraiser Details: 

 Our sale period is May 1st – 12th. 
 Students record orders on the form provided. 
 Payment is collected at the time of the order. 
 Checks should be made payable to FSFAB. 
 Students must turn in their order forms and payments to Mr. Jamison by Friday, 

May 12th. 
 The order pick-up date is Wednesday, May24th, between 2:30 & 7:00 p.m. 
 The pick-up location is the high school band room. You must arrange to pick up 

your order during this time. We do not have the capacity to store  items for later 
pickup. 

 
Help Needed 
If you can help with the pickup, inventory and/or distribution of the fundraiser orders on 
May 24th, please contact Joan Weidner at weidner@greenmonkeysolutions.com . Your 
help will be greatly appreciated! 
 


